
Neighbourhood Plan 

  Cllr Sinkins gave her annual report  

The first draft of our Neighbourhood Plan has undergone several amendments and 

changes with the help of our steering group and I am pleased to say that it is now out 

for consultation until the end of April. If anyone who would like to look at the plan 

and has not yet done so then it is available on the Parish Council website and there are 

hard copies in the Church. 

We have already had responses from some of the statutory consultees and we will 

look at all the responses, amending the plan if appropriate in May before submitting it 

to CC for final approval. This stage can take several months but once done we will be 

able to hold a referendum which, if successful, means that the Lanlivery 

Neighbourhood will be adopted and have a major influence on local planning 

decisions. 

I would like to thank all of those who have helped progress the Plan including the 

steering group members and especially Cllr Roberts and our Clerk, Sally Vincent for 

their help with the many amendments and drafts.  

 


